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Upcoming Pharmacy Benefit Changes for Inhaler and Insulin Products 

Neighborhood News – July 2023 

Beginning January 1, 2024, the preferred inhaler and insulin products on Neighborhood Health Plan of 
Rhode Island’s (Neighborhood) Commercial and INTEGRITY (MMP) Pharmacy benefit formularies will 
change as indicated below. 
 
We kindly ask that no changes to your member’s drug regimen be made at this time. Prescriptions for the 
new preferred products will only process at the dispensing pharmacy from January 1, 2024, onward. Thank 
you for your attention to these upcoming changes. 
 

PLEASE NOTE: NO ACTION IS NEEDED AT THIS TIME. 
 
Commercial Inhaler Coverage Changes Effective January 1, 2024: 

 

Products Removed from Formulary Products Added to Formulary  

Anoro Stiolto 

Advair Diskus & HFA (brand) Advair Diskus (generic) 

Symbicort (brand) Symbicort (generic) 

Pulmicort  

 

INTEGRITY (MMP) Inhaler Coverage Changes Effective January 1, 2024: 

 

Products Removed from Formulary  Products Added to Formulary  

Advair Diskus (brand) Dulera 

Flovent (brand)  

Symbicort (brand and generic)  

Pulmicort  

 

INTEGRITY (MMP) Insulin Coverage Change Effective January 1, 2024: 

 

Products Removed from Formulary Products Added to Formulary  

Novolog Admelog 

Levemir Fiasp 

 


